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Year 4 trip to the Castle Museum, Norwich 
Wednesday 28th September 

 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
As part of our “Walk like an Egyptian” topic children will be visiting the Castle Museum on Wednesday 28th 
September to take part in a variety of exciting and interesting activities about the Ancient Egyptians. 
 
The visit will take part within the school day; this means that children should arrive promptly at school at 
normal time and will return to school to leave at the end of the day as they usually would. 
 
On the day of the visit please could you provide your child with a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles 
as usual.  Those children who are eligible for free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from the 
school kitchen.   
 
The children should wear their normal school uniform and appropriate and comfortable footwear for a day 
walking around a museum.   
 
We have a well organised and full day planned and as a result we have no plans to visit the museum shop; 
therefore there is no need to bring any money on the day. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs R Bunkle 
Year Leader 


